St Adrian’s Weekly Bulletin- Friday 10th March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,
LENTEN FUNDRAISING- EXCITING NEWS!!

A representative from CAFOD has been in contact and seen that we are taking part in the Big Lent Walk
and that the children are walking with me.They asked if | would like to be interviewed on BBC 3 Counties
Radio. So listen out for the interview on Sunday 19th March at 8.45am and let’s get St Adrian’s out there!
As always, thank you so much for all the support on my page. | have managed to walk about 80km of the
200km and | am so grateful for the children encouraging me at lunchtimes and walking with me at points
in the day.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p0f493cg

You can visit the sponsorship page here and visit the class pages to see them walking with me.
https://cafod.enthuse.com/pf/aideen-porter

Year 5 and 6 joined me at lunch this week for a rather wet and snowy walk and later in the week, Year 4
and Nursery joined as well.


https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p0f493cg
https://cafod.enthuse.com/pf/aideen-porter







PTA NEWS

Happy Friday!

Firstly we want to say thank you to everyone who has been donating, participating and running various
PTA events this year, we have a few updates for you:

e Our Smarties competition raised just over £400, thank you to everyone for their donations.
Nursery and reception were the winners, there will be a sweet treat for you all next week, and Y3
came a very close second so will get an extra day on the equipment. Well done!

e Thanks to everyone for the generous donations to the World Book Day book sale on Friday. It
raised £125.

e Finally, thank you to everyone who attended the quiz, and an extra massive thanks to Jessica
Horwood and Carly Lakey for all the work they put into setting it up. It raised a huge £1200 for our
PTA and was great fun to boot!

In more good news, Caroline and | are pleased to announce that Emma Smith and Donna Cristofoli (both
Year 2) will be taking over our roles as Co-Chairs of the PTA from September. Caroline will be staying on
as treasurer. Thank you for stepping up ladies!

Have great weekends all,

The PTA.

Don’t forget these dates for your diary!
31st March Easter Trail

12th May Family Bingo

23rd May Sponsored Bounce

1st July Summer BBQ and Inflatables



ST BART’S FOOD PANTRY

Please visit the St Bart’s food pantry and help yourselves if you or anyone you know could benefit from
using any of the food items available. The pantry is located on a table in the front porch of the church. The
church is open during weekend masses (6pm Saturday and 8.30am and 10.30am Sunday) and after
morning mass until 5pm on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. Also, if you have any food you wish to
donate (such as canned food, long life milk, etc) they would be most welcome. Please just leave them on
the table in the porch.

TEACHER STRIKE DAYS
Please be aware that there are 2 further national strike days planned for WEDNESDAY 15TH &
THURSDAY 16TH MARCH.

On Wednesday 15th March, the school will be open to the following groups:
Nursery

Reception

Year 1

Year 2

Year 6

Vulnerable children from other classes

On Thursday 16th March, the school will be open to the following groups:
Nursery

Reception

Year 1

Year 2

Year 3

Year 4

Year 6

Vulnerable children from other classes

HOUSE POINTS- The points this week are as follows:

St Mark = 248
St John = 221
St Luke = 215

Headteacher's Awards

This week's awards go to.....

Year 6:Melville Mwambu and Olivia O'Toole
Year 5: Tadhg Biddlecombe and Harley Rose
Year 4:Darragh Byrne and Austin McAuliffe

Year 3: Savannah Coupland and Mia-Grace McSweeney



Year 2 Evie Green and Evie Thorley

Year 1:George Moore and Daniel Clark

Reception: Tadhg Healy Williams and Sienna Morrat
Have a great weekend.

Many thanks,

Mrs Porter



